
 
 

 
From: Stewart, Joan [mailto:JStewart@wileyrein.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 3:07 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WBTL-LP, Extension of STA to remain silent, BLESTA-20090805ACM 
 
Mohammad,  
  
I apologize for the delay in sending you this information.  We discussed this situation 
several weeks ago, here is the additional explanation you requested regarding why the 
station has remained silent longer than one year.  WBTL-LP has been serving Toledo, 
OH since 1991.  VTG decided to temporarily suspend the operation of the station on 
August 6, 2008.  On or about November 17, 2008, WHTV, Jackson, MI, commenced its 
digital operation on channel 34.  As a result, WBTL-LP was displaced and has had to 
continue to stay off the air to protect WHTV.  VTG continues its effort to seek a 
sustainable operational plan for WBTL-LP and awaits for a grant of WBTL-LP’s digital 
companion channel application on channel 50 (BDCCDTL-20061030ARV). 
  
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
  
Regards,  
  
Joan Stewart 
  
 

 
  

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may 
constitute an attorney-client communication and may contain information that is 
PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you 
are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this 
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not 
read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any 
attachments and notify the sender immediately by sending an e-mail to 
Information@wileyrein.com.  


